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Shillong, September 25, 2024: The Governor of Meghalaya, Shri 
C.H.Vijayashankar, today met Shri Ruben Najiar, Assistant 

General Secretary of the Khasi Students’ Union (KSU), at Raj 
Bhavan during a courtesy visit. 

Shri Ruben apprised the Governor of various issues concerning the 
youth and student community in Meghalaya, particularly those 

related to education, employment opportunities, and the 
preservation of Khasi culture and identity. 

The Governor expressed his appreciation for the efforts of the 
Khasi Students’ Union in advocating for the rights and interests of 

the student community. He encouraged the Union to continue its 
proactive role in promoting education, cultural preservation, and 

constructive dialogue with the government for the advancement of 
the state. 


